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Community Council Meeting Minutes 
March 13, 2018  

 
 

We followed the agenda and wrote our first draft of the plan for the 2018-2019 school year.  
We created our goals for this plan and wanted to incorporate a writing aspect within our reading 
and literacy goal.  Although our plan is similar, we have and desire to make some changes to 
how we implement it and the action plan with some different resources. We also wanted to 
implement a character education goal, but we need to look at it more and then possibly amend 
the plan to make that happen.  We did vote and approve the draft plan for next year.  The plan 
draft will be presented to the board for school board approval.  
 
We did vote and approved to amend the current plan to allow for teacher professional 
development opportunity in June.  This will be presented to the board on Monday at board 
meeting. 
 
We gave our visitor at the meeting an opportunity to address the council.  

 
 

 






